
International students NU Health Insurance coverage is by Gallaher Student Health 

If you need a letter for your visa meeting at the Embassy, below are the instructions to obtain 

proof of coverage. 

 

Please note, your coverage begins 1 September and ends 31 August (unless told otherwise ) 

 

 

Students can access the verification of coverage letter by logging into the Gallagher site 
https://www.gallagherstudent.com/students/student-home.php?idField=1410  

 

1. Go to home page and on the left side click on “AUTHORIZE ACCOUNT” 

 

2. Under “My Account” provide  your student ID number and your Date of Birth and you will be 
able to access their verification letter. 

 

 

 If you should have any questions, contact Gallagher Health directly at: 

 

 Email: info@gallagherstudent.com 

 Phone:  +1 617-770-9889  (they have a toll free number but I do not know if it is 

accessible out of country 800-457-5599) 
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